
Clarkdale’s Jr. Beta Club and National Elementary Honor Society 

Presents  
October 23-November 16th 

The Jr. Beta Club and National Elementary Honor Society of Clarkdale are collaborating on 

a service project named "Thanks for Giving." With the assistance of a community-based 

organization, we aim to spread joy this Thanksgiving season by aiding families in need. We 

kindly request that you contribute non-perishable food items by November 16th by sending 

them to school with your child or delivering them in person. 

    

Most Needed Items: 

Instant Potatoes                       Canned Vegetables Beans/Corn/Peas   Canned Fruit 

Gravy           Stuffing Mix                       Cake Mix 

Pie Filling          Yams                                                           Frosting 

Cranberry Sauce                       Pasta                                                           Rice 

Beans                                         Cold and Hot Cereal                                  Canned Soup 

 

 

Dear students, we kindly ask you to put all your items in a labeled barrel near your 

hallway. The grade level that collects the most items by November 16th will have 

the chance to enjoy a fun and tasty ice cream/popsicle party. 


